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TO: Council Traffic Sub-Committee 

FROM: Mitch Wasserman 

DATE: October 19, 2016 

SUBJECT: October 2016 Traffic Committee Memo 

 

BACKGROUND: 

Since the last Sub Committee meeting, the staff has been busy working with the ideas 
previously discussed by the Committee, the ideas generated earlier by the staff for the 
Committee's consideration and has been working with Traffic Engineer Eric Shimizu 
from DKS.  Eric helped the staff develop a map of current traffic speed/volume 
information as well as develop and map a more specific management plan for the 
Committee's review and comment.  

  

A committee member has also shared a set of goals and principles he would like the 
group to discuss and agree on before going into the details of the staff information and 
suggestions. 

  

Eric will also be attending this meeting to help interpret the volume/speed information, 
help answer some of the Committee's technical questions and provide a traffic 
engineering perspective to the group's overall challenge. 
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